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Bless the Neighborhood on Sunday, September 24! 
 

Dear friends in Christ,     
 
The Fellowship Team is working hard to make plans for the CTK Community Celebration on Sunday, 9/24 from 4-7pm. This 
event is meant to be a gift to our local neighborhood from Christ the King. This will be the third year weôve hosted this event, 
which includes live music, free food, a bouncy house, and kidôs activities. Itôs a wonderful way for us to provide a safe place for 
people in the Birch Lake neighborhood to gather, meet neighbors, strengthen community relationships, and be fed. This year 
weõll also be honoring our veterans during the event and thanking them for their service. Please invite your friends and 
loved ones who are veterans to attend. 
 
This is a large event and requires lots of energy and people to make it happen! At our last two community celebrations, we fed 
well over 100 people. Weôre anticipating a need for up to 50 volunteers (if people work 1-hour shifts).  
 
The Fellowship Team has created volunteer teams for the event: 

¶ Set-up 

¶ Hospitality 

¶ Food service 

¶ Parking and housekeeping 

¶ Kidsô activities (also recruiting face painters!) 

¶ Take-down  
 
Each team has its own leader. You can sign-up to be part of a team after church on Sundays or by contacting the church office. 
 
We encourage volunteers to wear CTK t-shirts for the event. We have some extra light blue CTK T-shirts for sale in the office 
(and will be available after church on Sundays in September) for $10/each.  
 
This event is also completely funded by CTK and is free for all who attend. If youôd like to make a special donation to help cover 
the cost of the event, you may mark it ñCommunity Celebrationò or talk with Scott Freburg (finance@ctkwbl.org). Weôre also 
thankful for donations from local businesses, including special gifts that will be part of a free raffle at the event. 
  
The Community Celebration is all about connecting to our neighborhood (which is essential to living out our faith) and itôs really 
fun. If you have questions about the event, contact me or the church office. Weôre excited to host our THIRD annual Community 
Celebration!  
                 
Your partner in mission,  
Pastor Jen 
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COMMUNITY  

CELEBRATION!  

Socks are required for the Bouncy House - 
Donations for those who forget would be appreciated!  

Place them in the basket in the narthex.  THANKS!  

mailto:finance@ctkwbl.org
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September Worship: 

 
 

Sept 3:  Traditional service with communion 
Week 4 of our Revelation series 
Scripture: Rev 21:1-6; 22:1-5 
 

Sept 10:  Praise worship with a baptism 
Start of Narrative Lectionary for 2017-2018 
Theme: God's Good Creation 
Scripture: Genesis 1:1-2;4a 
 

Sept 17:  Traditional service with communion 
Theme: God Provides for Abraham 
Scripture: Genesis 21:1-3; 22:1-14 
 

September 24:  Praise service 
Theme: Stolen Blessing, Blessed by God 
Scripture: Genesis 27:1-4, 15-23; 28:10-17 

Children, Youth & Education  

 

The task force looking at Children, Youth and Education Ministries 
is working hard to gather information from the congregational sur-
vey that was put out in August. If you haven't had a chance to fill 
out a survey, contact the church office. We'll use this information 
to create goals for programming and make decisions about staff-

ing options. 
 

Sunday School calendar: 

9/10: Parent/Guardian Orientation &  

         Meet the Teacher 

9/17: First Day of Class 

9/24: Class 

10/1: Class and First Cherub Choir    

Practice 

 

Sunday School schedule on Sunday mornings (starting 9/17): 

10:15am Opening in Sanctuary 

10:30am Classroom Time 

11am Dismissal  
          (those in Cherub Choir go to practice until 11:10am) 

 

Acolyting is open to everyone in 3rd grade or above. 

You have 2 choices for training times: during Sunday 

School Parent Orientation on 9/10 at 10:15am, or during 

Confirmation Orientation on 9/27 at 6:30pm. If neither of 

these work for your family, contact Pastor Jen. 

C & Y Programming Registration 
Please Register Your Child or Youth by September 10 

September 
        

       

       

       

       

You can now register for Sunday School on our website! 

Go to www.ctkwbl.org and use the "Connect" drop-down menu, 

or go directly to http://ctkwbl.org/connect/children-and-youth/

spark-sunday-school/sunday-school-registration/. Hard copies 

of registration forms are available as well: contact the church 

office if you need one. 

  

Confirmation 2017-2018 for 6th-8th graders: Confir-

mation Orientation/Acolyte Training will be on Wednesday, Sep-

tember 27 at 6:30pm in the sanctuary.  You can register for con-

firmation by going to http://ctkwbl.org/connect/children-and-

youth/confirmation/high-school-registration/. 

Come, Let Us Rejoice!  
 

Itôs time to praise the Lord with our voices and  
instruments!  Fall rehearsals will begin soon, and  

youõre invited! 
 

Joyful Noise Bell Choir - Wed. at 6:30pm 
Kingõs Choir - Wed. at 7:45pm 

BOTH BEGIN ON SEPTEMBER 6TH! 
 

The Cherub Choir will rehearse on Sundays when  
Sunday School meets beginning Oct. 1! 

http://www.ctkwbl.org
http://ctkwbl.org/connect/children-and-youth/spark-sunday-school/sunday-school-registration/
http://ctkwbl.org/connect/children-and-youth/spark-sunday-school/sunday-school-registration/
http://ctkwbl.org/connect/children-and-youth/confirmation/high-school-registration/
http://ctkwbl.org/connect/children-and-youth/confirmation/high-school-registration/


 

August Pastoral Act: 
Baptism of 

Tyson Elliot Hall 8/27/2017 
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Fools for Christ  

Fools for Christ will hold its 
1ST EVER Dinner Theater at 
Christ the King on Oct 27 & 
28, 2017! The show will be 
called ñCollide.ò  Tickets will 

go on sale in late September. 

Many thanks to Barb Yungers for the beautiful art piece that 

was developed during our sermon series on Ephesians! 

Day Camp - July 28, 2017 

Outdoor Worship -  July 30, 2017 

Done!  

Our roofing project is now com-
plete and paid for in full.  
Wayne Langstraat reports that 
the local roofing company did a 
great job and were easy to 
work with.  Thanks again to Wayne for coordinat-

ing this project! 

Thank you to  

Gary Andresené 
  

...for designing and in-
stalling our beautiful new 
sign on the front of our 

building! This will increase our visibility and make 
us more identifiable in our neighborhood. 

A/V Project Update 

We're in the process of sending in final documen-

tation for our refinance/loan agreement. Once we 

receive funds, we'll move forward with the A/V 

project (we hope to have it done in November).  


